
                                           
 

MEMO ON GIRLS’ LACROSSE 
EYEWEAR COMPLIANCE 

 
SEI CERTIFICATION AND MARKINGS FOR 2020 PLAYING SEASON 
 
 
Effective January 1, 2020 all eyewear must be SEI certified to the current ASTM F3077 
standard and listed on the SEI website (SEI Link) to be legal for play for the 2020 
season, for both youth and high school level play. 
 
All manufacturers must mark product produced on and after January 1, 2020 with the 
appropriate ASTM standard requirement and SEI mark (see below).   
 
At the High School level, eyewear worn on the field must be SEI certified and listed on 
the SEI site, however it does not have to have the SEI mark on it for the 2020 season. 
 
At the Youth level, the eyewear worn on the field must be SEI certified and listed on 
the SEI site and must have the SEI mark of certification for the 2020 season. 
 
 
 

 
 
For a list of products that meet the F3077 standard and are SEI certified go to  
SEInet.org/search.htm and use the pull-down menu for US Lacrosse and look under Eye 
Protection for Women’s Lacrosse 
 
 
 
 

https://www.seinet.org/search.htm#&section=hidden-us_lacrosse,hidden-eye_and_face_protect_sports
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